
Dear Parents/Guardians,


The 2021 Holiday Program is just around the corner. For some of you, this may be your 5th or 6th 
program in Hudsonville, and for others this may be your first! Either way, we are very excited 
about this year and look forward to watching your children put on an awesome program. In 
order to make this program go as smoothly as possible, we ask that you carefully read the 
following information. There will be a lower elementary program (Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd) at 
6:20pm, followed by an upper elementary program (3rd, 4th, and 5th) at 7:30pm.


South Elementary

Upper Elementary Holiday Program


3rd/4th/5th Grade

Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 7:30pm


Fellowship Reformed Church

6610 36th St. Hudsonville, MI 49426


Since there will be a program preceding the 7:30 program, please refrain from entering the 
building until 7:10 (unless you are attending the first program). If you do arrive early, quietly wait 
outside the sanctuary until the first program is finished. 

All students are meeting in one large room called Fellowship Hall. 

Please ensure that your child is in Fellowship Hall by 7:15pm.

Once your child has found his/her teacher, you are welcome to locate a seat for yourself in the 
sanctuary. Please keep your child’s coat and other belongings with you—this will save you time 
after the program and avoid lost items. There is no need to save a seat for your child because 
they will be sitting with their class before and after they perform. After the program, you may 
pick up your child in Fellowship Hall (where you dropped them off). We kindly ask that everyone 
stay for the entirety of the program. We appreciate your willingness to support not only your 
child, but also the efforts of every 3rd-5th Grade student. Fellowship Reformed Church has 
politely asked us to remind parents and visitors that there is to be no food or drink brought into 
the sanctuary. We are fortunate to have the convenience of using such a beautiful facility. For 
fire code purposes, please refrain from moving additional furniture into the sanctuary for seating. 
We sincerely want to maintain a positive relationship with the staff at Fellowship Reformed 
Church. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.


Please have your child wear tastefully dressy clothing. At this time, masks are required for 
students without facial covering exemptions and optional for audience members. 
On the back of this letter, you will find a map to Fellowship Reformed Church, and a map of the 
church rooms.  We look forward to seeing all of you! Questions regarding the Holiday Program 
can be e-mailed to Mrs. Novoselich at enovose@hpseagles.net. 


Thanks! 
Erika Novoselich, Music Teacher 

www.novoselichmusic.com

                                                       


http://www.novoselichmusic.com


Drop off and pick up 

your child here.


